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                                      Meeting Minutes
                                      January 7, 2002
 
 
Board of Health Members Present:
          Dr. Susan Horowitz, Jodi Deuger
 
Others Present:       
          Rob Overton, Debra Butcher
 
Meeting Called to Order:
          Dr. Horowitz called the meeting to order at 8:05 am.
 
Permits Signed/Approved:
          *Long Cope Road, Lot 3732-3742; Earl Carter
          *Long Cope Road, Lot 3723-3730; Earl Carter
 
Bills Signed/Approved:
          *Moison Ace Hardware-$271.27
          *Nashoba Associated Boards of Health (3rd Qtr)-$5680.50
          *Groton Electric Light-$6.99
          *Groton Electric Light-$25.38
          *Groton Electric Light-$82.76
          *Shattuck Oil-$142.75
          *Shattuck Oil-$97.97
          *Moore’s Lumber-$85.00
          *Moore’s Lumber-$94.85
          *Moore’s Lumber-$41.51
          *Moore’s Lumber-$60.25
          *Moore’s Lumber-$45.96

*O’Grady Electric-$825.34
          *ApparelMaster-$96.60
          *Groton Herald-$30.00
          *Reliable Office Products-$5.25
          *Dunn Battery-$64.95
          *Safety-Kleen-$5,080.00 (Recycling)
          *Buckley Energy-$799.44
          *CTC Communications (SW)-$34.43
          *CTC Communications (BoH)-$60.65
          *Walter Akt (Transfer Station shed)-$212.90
          *Lowell Auto Radiator Service-$54.00
 
Member Jodi Deuger asked Rob Overton if the Rizvi site inspection was scheduled. Mr. Overton stated that he had
tried to contact the tenants but had not been successful. Dr. Horowitz suggested that Mr. Overton try again and if
he couldn’t reach them by phone, that he should send a letter. 
 
Dr. Horowitz stated that she would attend the Board of Selectmen’s meeting along with Bruce Dubey and Michael
Brady to discuss the Covanta Haverhill disposal contract (formerly known as Ogden Martin).  She recommended
that the next time the two boards met, it should be an evening when both boards had regularly scheduled
meetings. Dr. Horowitz will discuss this at the Selectmen’s meeting.
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:20 am.
 
Approval:
 
_________________   ____________________  _______________________
Joseph McManus          Dr. Susan Horowitz           Jodi Deuger
 
                                                          Respectfully Submitted,
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                                                          Debra Butcher
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